
Maryanne Leodori 

From: 

Sent: 

Evan Ridley [Evan.Ridley@gov.state.nj.us) 

Friday, April19, 2013 7:06PM 

Subject: Introducing Your New Regional Director 

Good afternoon-

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself as your new point of contact here in Governor Christie's 
office. As most of you are aware, Matt Mowers will no longer be serving in the capacity as your regional 
director. 

Our hope is to make the transition is as seamless as possible for you. That said, please do not hesitate to 
contact me via phone, email or text message going forward. 

I am excited to meet you in the near future. Until then, if I may be of assistance, please feel free to reach out at 
anytime. 

Warmest Regards, 
Evan J. Ridley 
Regional Director 
Office of Legislative and Intergovernmental Affairs 
Office of the Governor 
c: 609-815-4046 
e: evan.ridley@gov.state.nj.us 
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